USBORNE BOOKS ARE COMING
TO COQUITLAM RIVER !!

There will be an Usborne Book Fair in the Library on:
Tues, May 27" 2:45pm to 3:30pm
Wed, May 28" Noon to 3:30pm
Thurs, May 29™  Noon to 3:30pm

Come and buy great books and help the Library at the same time!

The Library gets 25% of the sales back in Free Books.

Cash, Cheque, Visa or MC accepted.
Cheques should be made out to Christine Knoll, our Usborne Consultant.

Check out the full catalogue at www.usborneonline.ca/christine
There are over 2000 titles, including some French. For more information, contact Christine Knoll,
Usborne Consultant and Educational Specialist, at acknoll@gmail.com or 604-942-4711

Come and see why Usborne says “We Make Finding Out Fun!”
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